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Christmas Fayre 

Thank you!

Our Christmas Fayre will also 
feature some very important 
guests - Mr and Mrs Claus! 

For a suggested donation of £3 per child
or £5 for a family, each child will receive
a small gift from the man in red. Not only
that, each child or family visit to Santa
will include a digital photo taken by
professional wedding and portrait
photographer Kirsty Lyn Jameson 
(mum of Jameson, Georgie and Tom). 

We are delighted to have Santa, Mrs
Claus and Kirsty on board (nb. you can
check out Kirsty’s work on Instagram at
@K.L.Photography). 

It’s Santa! 
It’s nearly time for our Christmas Fayre,
which this year will be held at the school on
Thursday, 5 December from 6.30pm to
8.30pm. - coinciding with the school’s open
evening. And what a night of festive fun
we have planned!

Entry is free, allowing you to browse and
shop at the excellent stalls booked in for
the evening. There is also an array of
festive activities:

Visit  the elves’ kitchen for chocolate
marshmallows & cookies (£1 per child).
Gingerbread decorating with the
Student Council (£2 per child).
Write a letter to Santa and send it on
its way at the Christmas Post Office
(free).
Arts and crafts room (£1 per child).
Make reindeer food ready for
Christmas Eve (50p per child).
A games room (free).
Try your hand at the tombola (£1 per
ticket).
Competitions (50p per entry).
A raffle (£1 per ticket).
Glitter nail painting (£1 per child).

Please note that all activities are cash only.

We would like to say a huge thank you to
everyone who has donated a prize for
the raffle, a bottle for the Tombola or
who is supporting us in anyway with the
Fayre as we continue fundraising for our
new library area in the school. 

We appreciate everything  - and 
please, keep those donations coming 
from bottles to raffle prizes! 
I



In today's digital age, our children are more connected than ever
before. While the internet offers a wealth of educational and
entertainment opportunities, it also presents potential risks. This
workshop will equip you with the knowledge and tools to safeguard
your child's online experience. 
 
This session will cover essential topics such as: 
 
- Device Security Basics: Simple steps to lock down devices. 
- Parental Controls: How to set limits on screen time, filter
inappropriate content, and monitor online activity. 
- Online Predators and Cyberbullying: Understanding the dangers
and how to protect your child from online threats. 
- Digital Citizenship: Teaching your child responsible online behavior,
including privacy settings, respectful communication, and avoiding
sharing personal information. 
 
This will also be an opportunity to connect with other parents and
to share experiences and tips. Feel free to bring your devices along
to the workshop and we will endeavour to assist with setup during
the evening. 

We will only have a limited amount of time to cover key settings of
some devices and services. To make the workshop as useful as
possible it would be good to know what the most common devices
and services parents are concerned about. Please complete the
following short questionnaire to confirm your attendance and so we
can target the workshop to the most common devices/services.

Introduction to Internet Safety Workshop:
Protecting Your Child in the Digital World

Monday 9 December at 7pm at the school

Please click here to complete the 
pre-workshop questionnaire.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKwC69eRwmTctfw-meHqHqsn5oImiPyg6HK1AGMpDHYh1Ixg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKwC69eRwmTctfw-meHqHqsn5oImiPyg6HK1AGMpDHYh1Ixg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKwC69eRwmTctfw-meHqHqsn5oImiPyg6HK1AGMpDHYh1Ixg/viewform

